

SVI Trucks | 3842 Redman Drive | Fort Collins, CO 80524 | svitrucks.com | 1-888-784-1112

April 7, 2020

U.S. Department of Transportation National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Ms. Michelle Rice 1200 New Jersey Ave SE Washington, DC 20590

Subject: 20V-138, Park Brake Control Line May Loosen

Dear Ms. Rice,

In reference to the subject above, no notification will go out to end users because all four of these units are in-house and in process on being completed as fire trucks and have not been delivered to end-users

We will be working directly with Spartan Fire, LLC through May 1 to identify which units may have issue, so there will not be any need to notify dealer/distributors.

If you have any further questions please contact me at 970-297-7032, or bobs@svitrucks.com.

Sincerely,

Robert Sorensen

Vice President